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Hello all,
It’s been a very busy August!
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During the week 23-28th August Hope Community Church joined with the Trinity Parish and the Message Trust to bring practical help and the love of Jesus to our community.
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]You may have noticed or been on our Message Bus that was parked in Boundary School car park and Grange Park car park between 23rd-26th August during our Mission week, ‘Love Where U Live’.  
Many children attended and had great fun on the bus.  
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As well as having the Message Bus on Grange Park, various volunteers were able to carry out some litter picking as well as completing a garden make-over!
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On Friday 27th August, we hosted a Free Live Gig behind @thegrange which featured Soulbox, OTC and Saintz.  Loads of people came and, fortunately, the weather was dry!  Thank you to everyone who helped both with the Mission Bus, Gig and all the other activiites.
What’s coming up in September …
Hope Kids
[bookmark: _Hlk81214441]Hope Kids will be every Sunday from 1-2 pm at The Boathouse, Horsebridge Road, Grange Park.  The first meeting will be on Sunday, 5th September.  For more information Text 0771374854 or download a consent form from our website, www.hopeforblackpool.org.  Limited spaces so don’t miss out!

Hope Youth
Hope Youth will be every Sunday from 6.30-7.30 pm at The Boathouse, Horsebridge Road, Grange Park.  The first meeting will be on Sunday, 5th September.  For more information Text 0771374854 or download a consent form from our website, www.hopeforblackpool.org.  Again, limited spaces so don’t miss out!

Now that Covid restrictions have been lifted, all our information is on our Facebook Page, Hope for Blackpool or our website, www.hopeforblackpool.org.

Look forward to seeing you all in September

From Hope Community Church Team
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	Follow us on our Facebook Page: Hope Community Church Grange Park and Hope for Blackpool Facebook page.
Request to join our Facebook Group: Grange Park Hope Community Church
Look at our website: hopeforblackpool.org
Keep in touch with all we are doing!
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